Immigrant and Refugee Advisory Committee

----Original Message-----

From: Dustin Rouse

Sent: February 12, 2013 2:18 PM

To: Carter, Maxine

Subject: Re: Next meeting Thursday January 10, 2013 6:30 pm City

Hall

Hello. It's Dustin.

I wanted to let you know that it has been great working with you and the rest of the group, but I have made the decision to resign from the Immigration Committee, for personal reasons. Thank you for providing me with this opportunity.

I wish your Committee all the best in the future.